
AFTER YOU RETURN 
 
 

Reunion – Host’s Report, etc. 
 

• At the end of the trip talk about getting together for a reunion 
one to three months after you return home to reminisce, share 
pictures, memories, etc. 

 
• Reunions can be held in private homes, restaurants or at the 

Zoo. 
 

• See if anyone volunteers to host the reunion at his/her home.  If 
no one volunteers, it is your responsibility, with the help of the 
Travel Department, to plan the reunion. 

 
• Complete the Zoo host/escort report and give/mail one copy to 

Bert DeVries and one copy to Ron Fricke. 
 

• Check with the President of the Zoofari Club to see if he/she 
would like you to write a short article about your trip for 
inclusion in the Zoofari Club quarterly newsletter (the Passport). 

 
• When the reunion date is set, you can either contact the 

passengers to let them know about it, send out invitations that 
can be computer generated or ask Bert DeVries to do this for 
you.  In the invitation include information with the name of the 
person who is going to get the RSVP’s and his/her phone 
number and E-mail address. 

 
• Have copies of the group picture and completed journal ready 

for distribution at the reunion.  Mail to those who cannot attend. 
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